








































 

 

 

BCS4175 – DISTRICT CROSSING 

 

Attention All Owners 
 

As per the December 3
rd

, 2013 Annual General Meeting 
and approved two special levies the fees are due now.  If 
you already paid your two levies please disregard this 
notice.  If you haven’t paid yet please make sure that you 
pay your levies immediately.   
 
Owners on a pre-authorized payment plan must also send 
an email to Pac@baywest.ca to authorize Baywest 
accounting to withdraw the levy from the Owner’s bank 
account. 
 
Please note, non-payment of the special levy will prompt a 
lien being placed on the unit and all legal fees will be 
charged back to the Owner of the unit. 

 
 

Your Co-operation is much appreciated. 
 
 
 

Your Strata Council – BCS4175 
 


